
September 1st, 2010. 
 
Dear Lomas Altas Community, 
 

As you all know I have been appointed to be the new Principal of Escuela Lomas 
Altas. I assume this position with great honour, I recognize the great responsibility this 
entails particularly when I think that your children’s well-being in all aspects is our main 
goal.  

I was once a student in Lomas Altas, I remember the feeling of coming to school 
knowing I would feel happy and cared for. Lomas Altas has been a home of many families 
throughout the years, mine being one of them. We want to continue to be that safe and 
healthy place where learning and growth takes place in fun and engaging ways.  

After college and graduate studies and having worked in this school for many years 
I know, in my heart, that education is my mission since I strongly believe it is the best 
possible option for a better world. It is the one opportunity we get as grown ups to make a 
difference in someone’s life.  

We then must offer not only high standard education through academics, but also 
the proper scaffolding socially and emotionally for our students to excel. We must model 
and strengthen the tools these children will need for a successful future. 

I thank you for the trust you have placed in our hands. 
It will be my pleasure to continue to work with you.  

 
Warm regards. 

Isela Consuegra 
PRINCIPAL 
Escuela Lomas Altas 


